

MADAN BHANDARI MEMORIAL COLLEGE

AFFILIATED TO TRIBHUVAN UNIVERSITY

P O Box 5640, New Baneshwor, Kathmandu-10, Nepal, Phone 5172175, 5172682, Email info@mbmc.edu.np; www.mbmc.edu.np



29 Asoj 2077

The College administration extends best wishes to all the Faculty Members, Administrative Staff and Students on the occasion of Dashain-Tihar 2077 and notifies them that the College will remain closed on the very occasion from 7th of Kartik to 15th of Kartik 2077.

There will not be online classes from 2nd Kartik. The online classes will resume after the college issues notice after the festival. The college administration will remain open until 6th of Kartik 2077 for admission and administrative works.

Damber Bahadur Hamal Campus Chief

